
James B. Wood 
Park Playground 
Replacement

Project Information
This project will install modernized playground at James B. Wood Park. The 
replacement playground will reduce future park maintenance.

Work Area: James B. Wood Park, located at 3711 Persimmon Drive.

Project Details
• Comprehensive replacement of old playground equipment
• Upgrade to modern, low-maintenance play structures and gazebo for shade
• Replacement of half-court basketball court

Project Schedule
• Start: Spring 2024
• Finish: Summer 2024

The project schedule is subject to change.

CONTACT
Brooke Snow
Engineer II 
BrookeSnow@algonquin.org


